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June 22, 2016 
 

PERSON OF INTEREST 
 
 
The St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying the 
person in the picture below who is wanted for questioning in reference to a theft that 
occurred at St. Charles Hospital.  The victim’s credit cards were stolen from her purse 
and later used at a Dollar General Store in Vacherie, Louisiana. 
 
Anyone having any information on this subject’s identity is asked to contact Detective 
Joseph Dewhirst at 985-783-1135 or 985-783-6807. 
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